
From: Dijana Cuvalo <Dijana.Cuvalo@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 3:40 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Paul Moody <Paul.Moody@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Landmarks Illinois Event March 7 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

I understand that Commissioner Boatright spoke with you regarding the above event. I attended this 

event as a guest of the group that hosted it. I was there for the first part of the event, the cocktail 

networking reception from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 

  

Please let me know if there is anything further is needed.  Thank you, 

  

Dijana Cuvalo, AIA 

Architect IV 

Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 

121 N. LaSalle St., Room 1000, Chicago, IL 60602 

Dijana.Cuvalo@cityofchicago.org | 312.744.3238 
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